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Indianapolis Airport Authority
7800 Col. H. Weir Cook Memorial Dr. Suite 100
Indianapolis, Indiana 46241

office 317.487.9594
fax 317.487.5034

December 4, 2015

Association for the Advancement of Sustainability in Higher Education
2401 Walnut Street Suite 102

Philadelphia, PA 19103

RE: Ball State University Submission
Sustainability Tracking Assessment Rating System (STARS)

Dear Colleagues,

This letter is to affirm that Ball State University (BSU) students and faculty mentors have been
responsible for helping to communicate the numerous sustainability-based activities of the
Indianapolis Airport Authority (IAA).

These academic teams have produced multiple videos and an interactive web app for use by our
patrons during their on-site wait times and for those scanning the web sites of the I[AA — and our
many sustainability partners.

This work has been enriching to all parties involved and we look forward to this ongoing
collaboration with BSU as our Education Partner — so that we can continue to expand the means
by which to share the stories of our commitment to being exemplars of sustainability
performance.

If you have questions or need additional information, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Kent Ebbin

www.indianapolisairport.com



